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BEST WORLD INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
(Company Registration Number: 199006030Z) 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 

 

 
WITHDRAWAL OF REQUISITION LETTER 

 

 

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used in this announcement shall bear the same 
meanings ascribed to them in the Company’s announcement dated 22 March 2024 titled “Receipt of 
Letter from Requisitioning Members” (“Announcement”). 
 
The board of directors (“Board” or “Directors”) of Best World International Limited (“Company”) refers 
to the Announcement and wishes to inform that following the Company’s receipt of the Requisition 
Letter on 21 March 2024, the Company has today, received a letter from all the Requisitioning Members 
informing that the requisitions made pursuant to the Requisition Letter have been withdrawn, although 
the Requisitioning Members have reserved their rights to issue the requisitions again in the future. 
Accordingly, no further action will be taken by the Company in relation to the Requisition Letter at the 
present time. 
 
Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when dealing in 
the shares of the Company. If in doubt about the action they should take, shareholders and potential 
investors of the Company should consult their stockbrokers, bankers, solicitors, accountants, tax 
advisers and/or other professional advisers.  
 
By Order of the Board   
 
Huang Ban Chin 
Chief Operating Officer and Executive Director 
1 April 2024 
 


